
Meet Carol Fewell 
 
Carol Ann Fewell, began her work at Keller UMC as Director of Communications 
on May 23, 2016, after serving another denomination (in the same role) for 15 
years. Carol creates and manages all communication systems through the church 
including digital and printed worship guides, weekly pastor’s message and other 
small group emails, the maintenance of the Keller UMC website, posters, flyers 
and promotional devices for church activities. Being able to see everything come 
together week after week is her favorite part about her job. Keller UMC is like a 
second home for Carol. She likes that she is able to have a flexible schedule to 
work around life events and feels like she can talk with co-workers as trusted 
friends.  
 
Carol participates in the Chancel Choir, but her love for singing doesn’t stop there. 
She sings for special events, weddings, funerals and entertains at local retirement 
centers. She can also be found singing karaoke at least once a week (pre-COVID)! 
Carol is also a Mary Kay Beauty Consultant. She also loves to travel, especially 
going on cruise ships as often as she can squeeze it in! 
 
Carol has been married to her husband, Gary, for almost 20 years and shares her 
life with three children. Her oldest, Brandon, and his wife, Lindsay, blessed her 
with her first grandchild, Ellie. Lauren, the second oldest, is soon to marry her 
college sweetheart, Rob. Her youngest, Audra, is 16 and attends Central High 
School where she is involved in track, cross country, choir, show choir and musical 
theater.   
 
If you would like to connect with Carol, contact her via email at 
carolf@kellerumc.org. 
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